
  
Good Afternoon all, 
  
The University of South Florida System of Care Evaluation Team appreciates your involvement as a 
member of your local System of Care. We are interested in exploring how communities such as yours are 
implementing SOC values and principles.  Below, you will find a link to an online survey we would like you 
to participate in so we can better understand strategies used to expand the SOC approach.  This survey is 
being conducted by USF as a part of the SOC grant and your individual responses will not be shared 
beyond the USF evaluation team.  Participation in this survey is voluntary; however, your feedback can 
help improve SOC activities in your communities.  Your answers will be anonymous.  It is anticipated that 
survey may take 10-20 minutes to complete.  Thank you for your consideration.  
  
You may access the survey through the link 
provided: https://usf.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_8vmH9YYlvrSqbBz 
  
Thank you for playing a vital role in this process for the past year. Your thoughts and reflections matter 
to us!  
  
Have a great day, 
Veree’ 
  
Respectfully Yours, 
C. Veree’ Jenkins, MAAM, CRPS 
CEO 
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